From: Caroline Morrey 
Sent: 12 January 2016 12:41
To: Emily Shaw
Subject: Application No: 15/01540/F - St Georges Catholic Church, Round Close Road, Adderbury

[bookmark: _GoBack]Hi Emily,

No trees appear to be affected by the above planning application.  I have no further comments to make.

Regards,

Caroline 

Caroline Morrey
Arboricultural Officer
Environmental Services
Cherwell District and South Northamptonshire Council
01295 221804
Email: Caroline.morrey@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk
Please note I only work Monday, Tuesday and alternate Wednesdays


